
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We would love to invite you to a mini picnic! 

This will take place on Friday 20th May at 1.45pm in our outside area (this will be 

weather dependent). We will provide a small selection of snacks for the 

children. You are more than welcome to bring your own food etc to eat at the 

same time. The children will be asking parents/carers to join in with some 

outdoor activities and we just thought it would be a lovely opportunity to be 

together. 

We would really appreciate it if you could let us know as soon as possible if you 

are able to attend or not by emailing red@mottram.tameside.sch.uk 

If we find that lots of people cannot attend, we will postpone until a later date. 

Thank you so much 

Mrs Bailey, Mrs Brereton and Mrs Healey 
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